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OUR FAMILIES ARE TOO IMPORTANT TO US. 

-by Arlene Lowery 

 

As a grandma who found herself often in crisis over these past years, I should never 

have had to fight these public servants/ defendants' actions but I had to!  

All of what I've documented was too much to bear without God. 

Often I'd pray and ask God for help and direction as to what to do and He kept guiding 

me.  He even guided me to the halls of justice where I thought we would receive justice 

and other vulnerable babies, children and families would be better off as a result.   

This website was not intended to embarrass but to expose the truth and to publicly 

release forgiveness to those who have hurt us. 

We hope this website has raised public awareness into the dire circumstances which 

exist for too many babies and children 'at risk', educate you as to how enraged they 

become when abuse happens to them.  Hopefully it will make us all recognize that these 

children and adult children need deep healing-intensive rehabilitation to recover and be 

productive.  The intervention must begin early and involve the justice system, social and 

mental health systems involving their families.   

The competency of our Child Protection Services must have the highest standards.       

Children must never be returned to their parents before justice and rehab are 

achieved. Too many tragedies-too many deaths-it has to STOP!   

As you will note in my Counter Offer to the Offer made to me by the Attorney 

General, Saskatchewan Government, which i refer to here as The Bribe was an insult.  

The issues arising from this lawsuit have officially ended but this entire matter is not 

moot  as these Canadian courts deemed.   

 

Self-litigants are here to stay as most cannot afford 'high-priced' lawyers. 

Administering the law is BIG BUSINESS for those with 'deep pockets' and influence. 

The 'voices of the vulnerable' whom we call 'bruised reeds' are silenced. They need us! 

This has been a difficult process.  Yet..... 

we must NEVER forget the plight of the vulnerable and the fatherless. 

    Our plea to all who have anything to do in protecting infants and children and 

upholding justice for them, is that you 'LISTEN TO THE VOICES OF THE BRUISED 

REEDS' as they know what happened to them.  

  * Their words, their stories, their drawings and the physical evidence all corroborate one 

another to come to a KNOWLEDGE of the TRUTH.   

    Every time we fail to do the above, we deny justice to the Voices of the Bruised Reeds.  

Charlene and I officially close our websites for 

His 'bruised reeds' with a wish that you will find Christ in  Christmas this season. 

God bless you and keep you, always ----Shalom 

 

 


